
     NEWS FROM THE BLUE ROOM! 
 

 

 

Hi Parents, 

     Happy Spring!!! 

     March was a fun month—starting off with Dad’s Night!  The children LOVED having their dads here with them 

and we thank you for being here to share that time!  

      Conferences will be on Tuesday, April 10.  We will not have class on that day and childcare is available.   A sign

-up sheet will be posted if you are interested in having a conference.,  

     I just wanted to take a moment to tell you what a great bunch of kids we have in the Blue Room.  They love to 

play together on the playground and really enjoy each other.   They have grown so much since their first days 

back in September, and it has been so much fun to watch them learn and develop.   They have worked very hard on 

their color words, and letter and number recognition.  Please continue to reinforce these skills at home. Some of 

our kiddos are ready to read so you can start introducing beginning reading books at home.   

     Kite Day is Thursday, April 26.  Please arrive at school at 1:30 with an assembled kite to fly with your child.  If 

you are unable to make it please send a Mom or Dad substitute.  This is a very fun day for our students.     

     As always, let us know if you have any questions.  I’m looking forward to visiting with you at conferences.   

Blessings, 

Kelly and Cheryl 

 

 

 

  

 

Themes:  Spring,/Rebirth, Weather, Caterpillars, Butterflies, Space, Little Bo Peep 

Color:  Purple 

Virtue:  Gentleness     

Bible Verse: “Let your gentleness be evident to all”  Philippians 4:5 

 

 

 

Curriculum Goals  

 

April 2018 



Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

1 2 3 4 5 6 7 

8 

 

Scholastic 

Book Fair 

4/9-4/12 

9 10 

 

Conferences 

NO SCHOOL 

11 12 13 14 

15 16 17 18 

 

 

19 

 

Nancy Lewis 

Day! 

20 21 

22 23 24 25 26 

 

Kite Day! 

(1:30) 

27 28 

29 30      

April 2018 
 

Blue T Th 


